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CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME AND ASX CODE 
 

The Market Limited (ASX: MKT, “The Market” or “Company”) is pleased to advise that 
following shareholder approval at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Company 
held on Thursday 21 November 2024, the change of name has been completed. 
 
On or about Monday 3rd February 2025, the Company will be called “Gumtree 
Australia Markets Limited” on the ASX and the ASX ticker code will be changed from 
MKT to GUM. 
 
 
Investor and media enquiries: 
Tommy Logtenberg 
Chief Executive Officer 
The Market Limited 
tommy.logtenberg@gumtreegroup.com.au 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 
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